
Fort Clarke Sixth Grade Science Trip 2018 
 

Where: Orlando Science Center 
  

When: 
October 18, 2018                       Board buses at 8:00 am                         

                                                                 Return to school by 5:30 pm                   
                                                                 Students must be picked up by 6:00 pm 

  

Who: 

Sixth Grade Fort Clarke Students 
 

Chaperones: Parent or guardian (listed on the emergency card) of a sixth grade 
student who is going on the trip.  Volunteer form must be on file.  No aunts, 
uncles, siblings, cousins, or older friends may be chaperones.   

        All chaperones are expected to lead a group and ride the bus. 
  

Price: 
$40.00 for students                       Checks payable to Fort Clarke Middle  

$40.00 for chaperones 

Payment is first come first served.  Collection will stop when the last bus is full. 
  

When to Pay: 
Monday, September 24th until homeroom on Friday, September 28th 

(No refunds after October 5th)    
Collection will be during morning bunker time. (8:45-9:15) 

  

What’s Included: 
Transportation, Admission, Movie in the Cinedome.   
 

  

Meals: 
Students and chaperones must bring their own lunch.  There is no restaurant at 
the OSC.  Bring a lunch in a disposable container.  Students may order bag 
lunches in advance through the Fort Clarke cafeteria.  Refrigeration is available. 

  

Other Stuff: 
No eating or drinking on the bus.      No backpacks.   
Fort Clarke is not responsible for lost, stolen, or broken electronic devices. 

  

Permission Slips: Will be distributed to students after all payments have been received. 

  

Groups: Group will be assigned by homeroom teachers according to bus assignments. 

  

 

In setting the price, we must estimate worst case scenarios for underselling bus seats.  If all seats are sold, we will 

have a surplus.  If we sell less than a minimum, we will not be able to pay for the trip.  If extra funds are collected, 

the sixth grade team will use these for sixth grade activities.  If you have any questions about this year’s trip, please 

contact Mr. Young at youngjp@gm.sbac.edu or call the school at (352) 333-2800. 

 

 
Sincerely,  
 
6th grade Team 
Fort Clarke Middle School 
 


